

February 2013

OPEN PPG MEETING

7-2-13  to discuss recent survey:

Use of website:

27%  have used, of these  71% found it easy to use and 93% found it informative and useful

Online booking:

33% are aware of this, of these only 12% have registered and of these only 16% found it easy to use

Messages on prescriptions:

36% have seen messages on prescriptions, of these 83% found the message helpful

Better use of appointments:

76% take regular medication, of these 27% have been invited for a review on or soon after their birthday
As a result of the meeting, the practice and the group present have reviewed meeting minutes and worked on an action plan for the coming year. This will be published on the website when completed. 
Any further comments on the survey are invited  via the comments facility on the home page of the website by 28-2-13.

